[image: image1.wmf]Reading great books.  
Talking with your friends.  
Playing games and chatting online.
What do these three things have in common?

You can do all three when you join a Raba Book Club!

In May I will be hosting a book club just for Raba 4th and 5th graders.  Together we will read an exciting book and discuss it through a blog made just for our book club.  During our book club we will meet a few times during school but most of the activity, like reading and blogging, you will do on your own at home or in your classroom.  
If you are interested in participating, have your parents sign this form & return it to the library by Tuesday, April 30.  At that time you will get a schedule of what pages to read each week so you can participate in the blog.  I will post one or two questions each week for an online discussion. All book club participants will come to the library on Monday, April 29 for instructions on how to blog.
There are a limited number of books, so the first to return their forms will be able to borrow a library copy.  If we are out of books, you may still participate by checking the book out of the public library or purchasing a copy.  

Happy reading!

Mrs. Arp
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I would like to participate in the online book club.  I understand that to be part of the club I must read the assigned pages each week and participate in the online blog. 
I have marked the book I would like to read below:
__________Storm Runners



__________11 Birthdays
__________ Hatchett
Student Signature _____________________________________

Parent Signature_______________________________________
